Douglass Ranch Property Owners Association
Addendum to September 29 Emergency Meeting
Approved 12/29/16

A meeting was held at the home of Ms. Pleva on October 7, 2016 for the purpose of allocating
funds for the publication of adds opposing the rezoning of the Emmaus Catholic Retreat Center.

The following members were in attendance:

Susan Festag President 303-816-1348 kpfestag@wispertel.net

Barbara Pleva Secretary 303-838-2621 pleva36(@g.com

Carl Price Treasurer 661-837-2228 carltprice@gmail.com

Randy Jensen Roads & Grounds 303-838-5117 jensen5513@gmail.com
Committee Chair

Not Attending

Todd Williams Vice President 303-618-5072 thinc14@gmail.com

A motion was made by Mr. Jensen to allocate $800 for the publication of adds for the “Call to
Action Letter” to be published in three local papers - High Timber Times, Canyon Courier and
the 285 Hustler. The motion was seconded by Ms. Pleva and unanimously passed.
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